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Public input website goes live Monday, April 6, for input on 
improvements to downtown Sheyenne Street 
Website to replace planned public input meeting 

 

(WEST FARGO, N.D. – March 31, 2020) A public input website is scheduled to go live at 4 p.m. 

Monday, April 6, at http://www.westfargond.gov/SheyenneStreetDowntownImprovements. This 

website will utilize an online presentation and survey to collect feedback on the proposed 

downtown Sheyenne Street improvements from Main Avenue W. to Seventh Avenue W., which 

would Include replacing underground utilities, narrowing the existing roadway width, increasing 

side path widths, slowing traffic, reducing access locations, building curb extensions and bulb-

outs, improving lighting and installing streetscaping components. This virtual public input 

platform is being utilized in place of a previously announced public input meeting to adhere to 

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s social distancing guidelines.  

The website will be open for feedback until Tuesday, April 21, 2020. If you are unable to access 

the public input website, a request for presentation materials can be submitted to Melissa 

Richard, City of West Fargo Communications Director, at melissa.richard@westfargond.gov or 

by calling 701-433-5314.  

Written statements or comments must be mailed by Tuesday, April 21, 2020, to Dylan Dunn at 

Moore Engineering Inc., 925 10th Ave. E., West Fargo, ND 58078. Comments can also be 

emailed to dylan.dunn@mooreengineeringinc.com with “Public Input Meeting” in the email 

subject heading. 
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The City of West Fargo will consider every request for reasonable accommodation to provide: 

• language interpretation for people with limited English proficiency (LEP), and  

• translations of written material necessary to access NDDOT programs and information. 

To request accommodations, contact Melissa Richard, Communications Director, City of West 

Fargo, at (701) 433-5314 or Melissa.Richard@westfargond.gov.  

TTY users may use Relay North Dakota at 711 or 1-800-366-6888.  

About West Fargo 

With an estimated population of more than 39,000, West Fargo is truly “a city on the grow” with 

one of the fastest growing communities in North Dakota. Throughout this phenomenal growth, 

West Fargo continues to offer an excellent student-oriented school district, a park district with 

world-class facilities, and a variety of housing options to meet the needs of any resident. 

Boasting opportunities for both families and businesses, West Fargo combines the benefits of 

small-town living with the resources and amenities of a large metropolitan city. For more 

information, please visit www.westfargond.gov and join us on LinkedIn, Nextdoor, Facebook 

and Twitter. 
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